
 

LIC-CR804-0.96, PID 104786 

W. CHURCH ST. IMPROVEMENTS 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
Newark Catholic High School 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 

5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

 

COMMENT SHEET 
- Please Print - 

 

Name/Business:  

Mailing Address:  

E-mail Address:  

Phone Number:  

 

PLEASE WRITE COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROJECT IN THE SPACE PROVIDED BELOW. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Comments may be submitted in the following ways: 

• Submitted in person during the open house public involvement meeting. 

• By phone to Brian Morehead, City of Newark Engineer, at (740) 670-7727. 

• By email to bmorehead@newarkohio.net 

• By mail to: 

Brian R. Morehead, P.E. 

City Engineer 

40 West Main Street 

Newark, OH 43055 

THE FINAL DATE TO SUBMIT COMMENTS IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 25TH, 2022. 

 

THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING IN THE PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT PROCESS. 


